
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              


  

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Street, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR PAYMENT  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, 
GA. 31548.

DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic payments through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

December 25, 2022

There’s Still Time 
Matthew 2:10-11

The December/January/February 
issue of Our Daily Bread is now 
available in the main entryway.


MUSICAL OPPORTUNITIES 
THIS WEEK:

12/25  Sun   NO Awaken Youth Choir

12/25  Sun   NO Ukulele Group

12/28  Wed  NO Kids Choir

12/28  Wed  NO Handbells

12/28  Wed  NO Adult Choir The January/February issue of 

The Upper Room is now available 
in the main entryway.


The church office will be 
closed Monday December 

26th.

http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org


2023 Flower Calendar

The flower calendar is located in the Worship Center near the Visitor’s Booth for your 
convenience in selecting a date to provide flowers for the church on Sundays in 2023.  Just 
write your name on the line for the date you would like to reserve.  Or, call the church office at 
(912) 729-5445, opt. 1.  We’ll give you a reminder call/email the week before your date and at 
that time you can give us the sentiment you’d like printed in the bulletin.

Sunday, December 25, 2022

10:30 AM, Worship Center


Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org) 

and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC).


Prelude                                       	           


Welcome & Announcements                                                             


Congregational Praise                   Joy to the World

                                                         

Greet Your Neighbor


Special Music                                   O Holy Night	 	        Nadia Harlos    
	 	 	 	 	 	                                                                               

Lord’s Prayer	 	 	 	 	             

 

Scripture Reading                        Matthew 2: 10-11                            Chris Bohner                   


Message        	                            “There’s Still Time”                Rev. Bruce Vaughn

	                  

Closing Song                          Go Tell It on the Mountain


Benediction/Sending Forth                                                         

Ushers: Alex Blount, Van Blount, Tim Gray, Chris Bohner


Flowers are placed in the church today by Chris and Shelly Bohner in 
Loving Memory of Ryan Bohner.

Family Life Group

Are you looking for a place to belong/plug in? A new Family Life Group is starting at our church. 
Book your sitters now for 7:30PM on the first, third, and occasional 5th Thursday night of every 
month beginning January 5th. Call or text Nichol Lee at 612-799-9251 for details.

Christian sympathy and prayers to Melissa Moreno and family 

on the loss of her dear Grandfather, Theodore Frank Bender Sr. , who 

passed away December 18, 2022.


New Years Day Service

Sunday, January 1, 2023


10:30 AM in the Sanctuary

http://kingslandfmc.org
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